
  
                    

TESA-SPCE STUDENTS  

Participated in AICTE Approved One Week STTP 

on 

Modern 3-D MODELING & PRINTING TECHNIQUES 

 

Department of Mechanical Engineering, SPCE seeks pleasure in sharing that 

Mandar Kodange & Jay Modhave, Second Year B.Tech.(Mech.) student 

members of TESA-SPCE, successfully participated in the AICTE approved One 

Week STTP on Hands on Modern 3-D MODELING & PRINTING 

TECHNIQUES. 

The STTP organized by Applied Science and Humanities (AS & H) Department, 

Sardar Patel Institute of Technology (S.P.I.T.) in association with S.P.I.T. ISTE 

Faculty Chapter was conducted at Sardar Patel Institute of Technology, Mumbai 

from 2
nd

 to 7
th

 December 2019 for the benefit of Faculty and students. The course 

was co-ordinated by Prof. D.M. Patil, Associate Professor, AS & H Department, 

S.P.I.T.  
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The course covered various topics and sessions such as Creating complex solids 

and surfaces, Modifying objects in 3-D Space, Creating sections, camera 

perspectives and animations, Creating 3-D models from 2-D drawings, 

Introduction to 3-D printing technology, Making assembly of 3-D printer etc. The 

highlights of this valuable STTP were the Industry visit on Day-5 and Test on 

topics covered in 05 day on Day-6.  

Prof. Parag Muley, Faculty Advisor, TESA-SPCE encouraged the students for 

participation in this valuable course. Prof. Dr.M.M.Murudi, I/c Principal, SPCE,  

extended his kind co-operation under TEQIP-III for this value addition activity of 

students.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


